
Knowledgebase > BUILDER > Web Application > Learning Management Site email and outage

Learning Management Site email and outage
Cheryl Fisher - 2025-10-08 - Comments (0) - Web Application

Please disregard the previous email sent from CERL (Admin User (via SMS - TCX - LMS)
<SMSTraining@erdc.dren.mil>), as it was sent in error.

We apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused.

Currently, CERL is performing updates to the Learning Management System (LMS) site.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the SMS Support Helpdesk at
SMSSupport@erdc.dren.mil.

Thank you for your understanding
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